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2.04.2024 
 
 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Following the KS1 choirs success at the shape event, they have now been invited 
to record their song on Tuesday 9th April at 4.45pm, this will take around 15 
minutes.  Following the recording, it will be on you tube for voting. 
 
This will take place at the Coneygre Arts Centre, Sedgley Road East, Tipton.  DY4 
8UJ. 
 
Children will need to be there for 4.30pm in school uniform – grey trousers/skirts 
and white tops. They will be finished by 5pm, an adult will need to stay please. 
 
If you have any questions, please speak to Mrs Aston, Mrs Andrews or myself. 

 
 

Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 

Mrs. Jayne Bayliss 
Head Teacher 


